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May 29, 2013

As discussed previously with OET staff, the pending application for a two-year experimental license is
based on a previous experimental STA (WF9XZA; File No. 0686-EX-ST-2012).  In support of the
application for that STA, Panasonic pre-coordinated the 5150-5250 MHz Band with the FCC and obtained
the corresponding non-governmental tracking number (NG T120337) at the requested test site:  George
Bush Intercontinental Airport, Houston, TX.

As indicated in the attached Narrative Statement to the pending application for a two-year experimental
license, it is assumed that this NGT# would be valid for purposes of the pending appalication and license
grant.  If this is not the case, Panasonic will request a new NGT#,  but Panasonic notes that this step
would likely incur significant delay in the Commission's processing.

Please contact the undersigned if there are any questions.

Sincerely,

Mark D. Johnson | Squire Sanders (US) LLP
_______________________________________
Tel: +1 202 626 6265 | Cell: +1 202 557 9737   
mark.johnson@squiresanders.com


